
 
 
 
 
Welcome to the Rothesay High School Website.   
 
In the 2020-2021 school year we will be welcoming our students back to the 
nest in the most unique ways.  Never before has it been more important for 
guardians to check their e-mail, voicemail and this website for regular 

updates.  As Principal it will be my priority to keep students, staff, parents and the wider community up 
to date on any changes to public health recommendations.  While student and staff safety is our top 
priority we are also working equally hard on how to deliver the best possible education to our students 
regardless of where and when they are learning. 
 
Rothesay High School is well poised to manage the ebbs and flows that Covid-19 will throw our way.  
Our students are well supported by caring and attentive families, our staff are working hard to deliver 
their curriculum in new and innovative ways and our support staff are working hard to keep RHS safe, 
clean and welcoming for all students.  
 
I am looking forward to getting to know all of the members of the Redhawk family over the coming year 
and cannot wait to share their successes with the wider community. 
 
If you cannot find the information you are seeking on our website please contact me directly via e-mail 
christina.barrington@nbed.nb.ca or by phone (506) 847-6204.   
 
Christina Barrington 
Principal, Rothesay High School 
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